
Pinewood Springs Property Owners' Association Meeting 

June 17, 2020 

 

Board Present: Gabi Benson, Patty Peritz 

Board Absent: Judy Bigger, Joan Paskewitz  

Prospective Board Members: Linda Mootsey, Mark Johnston 

Residents: Prescott Knock, Steve Stewart, Holly Truhlar 

New Business: 

• Park Signs: Patty presented details of potential signs, posts, and placement. 
Mark suggested square posts in concrete. He and Steve suggested adding, 
"and accompanied guests" to the entrance sign. Mark also suggested adding 
to the website, information about PSPOA ownership and management of the 
Tubs for residents only; not open to the public. 

• American Flags: Will be ordered. July Fourth Parade will be a last-minute 
decision pending a Coronavirus update from Gov Polis. 

Old Business: 

• Invasive Species in the River: No report. Tom Tuer is writing a Tip regarding 
Russian olive trees for the July Newsletter. 

• Maintenance at "History Tree": Gravel delivery in progress. 
• Membership Renewals: 88 so far this month. 

Treasurers Report: $11,415.39 with gravel, flags, volleyball and park signs outstanding.  

Membership: 122 

Announcements: 

• Chief Plank reports high fire danger with tinder-dry conditions as of June 16. 
• Steve reported bear sightings. Linda sees them daily around 5:00 PM. 
• Holly asked permission to post a sign about Juneteenth.                                    

Joan Paskewitz, secretary, based on notes from Gabi and Patty 

 


